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PRESS STATEMENT 

MALAYSIAN ANTI- 

CORRUPTION 

COMMISSION   
 

MACC DENIED THE ALLEGATION MADE BY SIMPANG RENGGAM MEMBER OF 

PARLIAMENT 

The Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission denies the allegations that the Commission's officers 

were involved with acts of intimidation as alleged by the Simpang Renggam Member of 

Parliament. 

The MACC has received two reports against the Member of Parliament and is conducting an 

investigation into the matter. 

MACC would like to emphasise that an investigation process should be carried out after there is 

an official report alleging corruption offence and irregularities as provided by law. 

Each investigation conducted was in accordance with standard operating procedures (SOP) by 

interviewing several witnesses involved. MACC will not bow to any party that pressures the MACC 

to divert the issue of corruption and malpractice with various deliberate actions. 

The investigation will be based on the principles of transparency, fairness and professionalism and 

in accordance with the law. 

Therefore, the MACC hopes that the parties involved give full cooperation and stop 

sensationalising the issue. 

 

THE MALAYSIAN ANTI-CORRUPTION COMMISSION  

PUTRAJAYA 

30 JANUARY 2022 

 

 

 

Address :Strategic Communication Division   
 Level 18, Block C, 
 Head Quarters 
 Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission, 
 No. 2, Lebuh Wawasan, Presint 7,  
 62250 Putrajaya 

Tel. : 03-8870 0015 
Email : komunikasi@sprm.gov.my 
Web : www.sprm.gov.my  
Twitter : twitter.com/SPRMMalaysia 
Facebook: facebook.com/sprm.benci.rasuah 
Youtube : www.youtube.com/odvmacc  
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